
Diane Sarkies - Submission - North West Rail Link 

  
Name: Ms Pei Herm Lee 
Details: peilee@iinet.net.au 
Address: 85A Copeland Rd, Beecroft NSW 2119 
 
Comments: 
According to plans for the construction of the North West Rail Link, the tunnel is to be directly under my house. 
 
I believe it is only fair that I have a right to monetary compensation should my property and/or land suffer a devaluation or 
physical damage as the result of this construction.  
 
This should be noted in writing in the Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
 

From:    "Pei Herm Lee" <peilee@iinet.net.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    1/12/2012 9:26 PM
Subject:   Submission - North West Rail Link
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